
Smiles are on the faces of Mrs. Simmons and Mrs.
Hutchinson as they receive from the Bequia Mission
medical  supplies  that  will  aid  the  hospital  in
promoting proper health. The supplies, valued just
over USD 700 were handed over to the nurses at the
Bequia  Hospital  by  Bequia  Mission’s  onsite
administrator Jason Sargeant. The nurses thanked the
Bequia Mission for their continued support to the
hospital and the community of Bequia as a whole.
Bequia Mission would also like to extend appreciation
to one of Bequia Mission’s directors, Miss Linda

Harrier for making this donation possible.


